GEORGE PALMER PUTNAM

2 West 45th Street,
New York City.

July 31, 1937.

GSA, NARS
Franklin D. Roosevelt Library
Dear Marvin: Eyde Park, N. Y.

I am venturing this note just
to tell you how deeply I appreciate the friendly
personal cooperation which you have extended all
along in our present troubles. About all I can
do at the moment is to say "thank you'".

Sincerely,

s

marvin MacIntyre, Esq.,
The White House,
Washington, D.C.

P.S.- 1Is there any way of ascertaining what
the Japanese actually are doing -- especially
as regards a real search of the eastern fringe
of the Marshall Islands? That is one of the
most fruitful possible locations for wreckage.



